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A "new" cave, Pikhågvassgrotta is shortly described. It was visited by Jenkins et al. in 1958, but is not mentioned in 
their report. A part of the cave consists of a phreatic tube section, with a comparatively large vadose trench. The 
present stream has eroded a new and smaller trench in the bottom of this profile. The resent channel is narrower and 
has a much shorter wavelength than the larger one. The large trench is found only downstream of the entrance shaft, 
and it is believed that the input of large discharges of water has been through this entrance probably during 
deglaciation periods.
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